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30th September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Parents ‘In The Loop’ Forum – Monday 11th October 2021  
 
I’m so pleased to be able to host my very first Parents in the Loop Forum and be in a position where 
we can invite small numbers of parents into college.   
 
Historically Ely College has held regular parent forums throughout the year.  These forums provide 
parents with an open opportunity to hear about our future plans, areas for development and ask 
any questions around school provision.  Lasting for an hour, there is usually a short presentation 
followed by an open discussion. 
 
The dates of these events are advertised on our website.  Our next Parents in the Loop Forum will 
take place on Monday 11th October 2021 at 6.00-7.00pm in our main hall.   
 
In addition to anything parents wish to raise, discussions will be based around: the recent student 
sexual harassment survey and Covid-19.   
 
We hope you can attend and look forward to welcoming you soon.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Simon Warburton  
Principal 
  
 
 


